
C: 

Dear Shepherd, ) 

13, Norham Gardens, 

Oxford. 

Jan. 26th, 10. 

· When in Mon t;real in June Father Wood spoke to me ot a memorial window ( 

to Dr. Wright, and I told him that I would be very glad indeed to subscribe 

to it. I forget whether I mentioned the matter to you; I did to Roddick 

and Gardner. French has written saying that the window has come% Of coa.rse 

there are not many left in the Faculty who remember the old man. Let me knov; 

it thereis anybody to whom I could write. 

I hope the Mills pension scheme will go through, it would be a great 

matter to have a new man starting the .Laboratory, and Mills is evidently not 

fit for much. He deserves recognition as he has worked hard at a ve17 low 

salary. 

Love to Dorothy and Cecil. 

Sincerely yours, 

vP1 Osler 

P.S. I am sending to the Library a ve~y interesting photograph, which 

Payne has just given me, of ~anister's anatomical lecture, from the painting 

in the \'/illiain Hunter Library. 


